
Route 3 construction 
is resuming… Please 
allow yourself some 
extra travel time.

•	 Beginning April 1, crews 
will begin preparing areas 
along Route 3 for paving.

•	 There will be two lanes of 
traffic from 6 AM to 6 PM 
and alternating one-way 
traffic from 6 PM to 6 AM.

•	 Crews are working from 
Monday - Saturday    
each week.

•	 Paving is expected to 
begin in mid-May.

•	 Work is weather 
dependent so hours and 
schedules may change.

•	 It is expected that all 
	 work will be completed 

by mid-June.

  “Are we 
there yet?”

www.mainedot.gov

All roads will 
remain open and all 
businesses will be 
accessible. 

We appreciate your 
patience. Please allow 
extra travel time. A little 
inconvenience now will 
pave the way for better 
travel for years to come. 
For more info and the 
latest updates, visit: 
mainedot.gov


